
Meet & Greet & Poster Showcase – Call for Submissions 

Tuesday, November 4, 2025 | 4:30 – 7:00 PM 

New York Room, Radisson Hotel Bismarck 

605 E Broadway Ave | Bismarck, ND 

The Poster Showcase is a chance to highlight innovative programs, research, 
quality improvement initiatives, community collaborations, and success stories in 
stroke care. We welcome submissions from professionals, students, community 
partners, and researchers across disciplines. Selected posters will be featured 
during the Meet & Greet and Poster Showcase on the evening of November 4, 
2025, and may remain on display throughout the North Dakota Stroke Confer-
ence. During the Meet & Greet, poster presenters are invited to share and discuss 
their work with fellow attendees in an informal, engaging setting. 

Conference check-in will also be available during the Meet & Greet—come early 
to pick up your name badge and conference materials. 

Call for Posters & Abstracts 
We invite submissions from individuals and organizations involved in stroke care 
across the continuum. This is a great opportunity to showcase your work, gather 
feedback, and spark ideas for collaboration. Suggested topics include, but are not 
limited to:  
• Stroke prevention and education
• EMS coordination and innovation
• Rural access and care delivery
• Neurointervention
• Rehabilitation
• Quality improvement initiatives
• Stroke care protocols and workflows
• Community outreach or staff training programs
• Patient success stories

Poster Guidelines 

• Posters must be printed and mounted on standard trifold boards (36”Hx48”W).
• Display tables will be provided.
• Posters must be set up by 4:00 PM on the day of the event.
• Presenters are responsible for printing and transporting their posters.
• All abstracts will be reviewed by a peer committee to ensure quality, 

relevance, and clarity.

Important Dates 
• Proposal Deadline: September 15, 2025
• Notification of Selection: October 2, 2025
• Submit your proposal here.  Poster Proposals

We look forward to seeing your ideas in action and kicking off the conference 
with a collaborative, statewide conversation. If you have questions, contact 
Chelsey Kuznia at chelsey.kuznia@essentiahealth.org. 

With appreciation, 

North Dakota Stroke Task Force 

https://forms.office.com/g/z9WNm2GPNT

